TO: City of Dickinson

From: Southside Saloon

Reference: Legacy Square 2025 liquor license sealed bid

Dear City of Dickinson,

We at the Southside Saloon would like to offer a bid of \$4,500 for the 2025 Legacy Square alcohol license.

With new ownership, the Southside Saloon is very experienced in customer service and community events. We are very passionate about making every experience for the community that we are involved in, to be the highest quality possible for those attending.

If awarded this license for 2025, we are projecting to exceed your expectations of presentation and operations of the alcohol sales for the 2025 season.

Andlot

Thank you for the opportunity to present this bid.

Sincerely,

Dave Ouellette

Southside Saloon